
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
          3rd October 2024 
 

PROHIBITED ITEMS AND SANCTIONS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to remind you that we do not allow aerosols or deodorant sprays to be 
brought onto school site, at any time. Use of these can result in the school’s alarm system 
being triggered and mass disruption caused to learning. 
 
Any student that is caught using a prohibited item will receive sanctions in accordance with 
our Rewards and Sanctions Policy: Rewards-Sanctions-Strategy-2023-24.pdf 
(kingsmeadschool.net).   
 
Please contact your child’s Progress Leader if you have any questions or queries, or if you 
need support regarding any of the above.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr. T. Truby 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://www.kingsmeadschool.net/assets/Documents/Attachments/Rewards-Sanctions-Strategy-2023-24.pdf
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